
Hong Kong Flower Show photo
competition entries to close on April
16

     Entries for the "Floral Joy Around Town" photo competition, one of the
activities of the Hong Kong Flower Show 2024 which concluded earlier, will
close on April 16. Members of the public interested in joining the
competition are reminded to enrol and upload their entries via the electronic
link (eform.cefs.gov.hk/form/lcs095/en).
 
     The photo competition is jointly presented by the Leisure and Cultural
Services Department (LCSD) and Television Broadcasts Limited (TVB). The
competition aims to promote community greening with impressive photographs of
flowers and plants on display, interesting or touching scenes captured at the
showground, and portraits of TVB artistes and Miss Hong Kong titleholders
with beautiful garden displays as a background.
 
     The photo competition is divided into three categories: Category A –
Portrait of TVB Artistes and Miss Hong Kong; Category B – Flowers; and
Category C – Snapshots.
 
     Entries for Category A, comprising the Open and Student Sections, must
be photos of TVB artistes and Miss Hong Kong titleholders taken by entrants
to the activity "Portrait Photo Shooting Session" on March 14 at the
showground in Victoria Park. Entries for Category B must be photos of flowers
including garden displays or floral art exhibits taken at the showground
during the show period. Entries for Category C must be photos of interesting
features or moments at the flower show taken during the show period.
 
     Results of the competition will be announced in June on the flower show
webpage. Winners will be notified in writing for the collection of prizes.
All winning entries will be uploaded onto the flower show webpage for public
viewing at the same time.
 
     For enquiries, please call 2601 8260 or refer to the flower show webpage
www.hkflowershow.hk/en/hkfs/2024/photo_rs.html for details.
 
     The flower show was organised by the LCSD. The Hong Kong Jockey Club
Charities Trust supported the flower show for the 12th consecutive year and
has been its major sponsor since 2014.
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